
Thank you for inquiring about our online program for GED preparation! 

To find out of this FREE program is right for you, start with this Distance Learning Survey. One of our 
instructors will contact you to go over the results and give you the next steps. 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Do I need my own computer? 

The course uses various online programs that you will need to access.  You will need to have access to a 
desktop or laptop computer, and you must have reliable internet connection. It is best if you have this at 
home, but you can do it at a library or anywhere there are computers available for public use. 

 

Do I need to be good on the computer? 

Yes, you will need to be comfortable with email, accessing various websites, completing work on-line, 
saving documents, sending documents, and communicating through Skype. 

 

Do I ever have to come to class? 

You will meet in person with your instructor a few times during the process.  Every student must also 
take a test in the beginning of the process to assess strengths and weaknesses.  This test must be done 
in person and will be repeated after 40 hours of instruction.  The time and location of these meetings 
will be coordinated with your instructor. 

 

What are these tests? 

The test is the Test of Adult Basic Education (TABE).  There are tests in reading, math, and language. 
These tests help us create a learning plan just for you. 

 

Do I need a certain score? 

This is not a pass/fail test. We have found that certain scores are necessary for success in independent, 
online learning.  Your instructor will review the test results with you.  If your skills need some 
improvement, you can attend a traditional class first to develop stronger skills, then you can transition 
to an online class.  There is a class for everyone, so do not worry about this! 

 

How long will it take me to earn a GED credential? 

The time to earn the GED varies for each individual.  The results of the TABE test allow us to develop a 
learning plan and a timeline.  It also depends on how much time and effort you devote to the program. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc95YK2fVwJMfclv8VMGi8xJ-Ru-DWLD19oFgxRHsGNBmvihQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1


 

Is the GED test hard? 

The new GED tests released in 2014 has 4 sections: 

 Reasoning through Language Arts (RLA)- Reading and Writing 

Math- Math skills through Algebra II 

Science- A mix of Earth Science, Chemistry, Biology 

Social Studies- U.S. and World History 

The test is aligned with Career and College Readiness Standards which reflect the skills needed to 
success in work, training, and college. It is a challenging test, but it demonstrates to employers and 
post-secondary schools that you have the skills to succeed! 

 

Do I have to pay for the test? 

The program will provide free vouchers for the practice tests and exam when you have completed the 
required assignments and your instructor believes you are ready to take and pass the test. 

 

How much time will I need to spend on this? 

You will have 5 to 6 hours of on-line, verifiable work to do each week.  Your instructor will make 
assignments, review your work, and communicate with you about your progress. 

 

What if I can’t spend that much time? 

If you are unable to make the commitment to online learning, we will invite to you attend a traditional 
class which would meet twice a week in a location near you. 

 

Are there certain times of day that I will have to log on?  (Example - I work night shift and my hours 
are crazy.) 

Instructors will post work, and you may complete it at your convenience.  Due dates will be attached to 
assignments, however, so you will be expected to complete assignments as they are given, and not wait 
until the end of the course to turn everything in. 

 

How will my teacher mostly interact with me?  Email?  Phone calls?  



Your instructor will interact with you mostly through emails and messages in the online learning system, 
as this is an online program.  However, phone calls may also be an option occasionally if there is 
something unique that needs to be discussed. 

How is attendance taken?  How will my instructor know that I am working 5-6 hours a week? 

Your instructor will be able to see the hours that you are logged in to the online learning systems. 

 

What if I need more time to complete an assignment that my instructor has given me? 

You and your instructor may work together to determine the best way to approach this, however 
students will be expected to complete work in a timely manner and will be referred to a traditional class 
if they find they cannot handle the requirements of an online class. 

 

What if I need technical support?  For example, what if the online program is not responding like it 
should?   

Communication is vital to your success as a distance learner.  Please let our instructor know about 
difficulties you have accessing programs.  We will to help. 

 

 

 


